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There are many ways to get involved:   

ǅSponsorship opportunities  

ǅ Donate merchandise for our  
silent auction and opportunity drawing 

 ǅ Join us for lunch 

ǅ Make a tax-deductible donation directly  

to Walking Shield, Inc. 

Please join us for Walking Shieldôs 7th Annual Charity 

Golf Tournament to help American Indian college     

students. The proceeds will assist these students with  

the rising cost of college tuition and college related          

expenses. These funds make it possible for them to 

achieve their dream of a college degree. We hope to see 

you there!  Please visit our tournament site at walkingshield.org 
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Monday, October 16, 2017  

Barona Creek Golf Club, Lakeside CA 

10:00am Shotgun Start  

Walking Shield scholarship 
recipients, Kaylyn (left) and  

Ashley De  Los Reyes  (far 

right) with their parents and 
Barona staff volunteering  

their time at our 2016 golf 

tournament. 

Scholarship recipient , Tyler Vargas 
(left) was  able to golf  at  our 2016 

golf tournament thanks to a kind 

sponsor.  Pictured here with Dennis 
Tafoya (right)  our  Vice Chairman, 

Board of Directors for Walking 

Shield, Inc. and Tournament Co-
Chair. 
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 Katrina Keyoite of La Jolla Band of 

Luiseño Indians demonstrated her 

gratitude towards Walking Shield 

by sharing: 

òWalking Shield has donated toys for 
our Tribal Christmas Party for years. 
Every year, Santa comes and lets the kids 
go into his workshop to pick out a toy. 
The kidsõ faces light up when they are in 

his workshop.  

 

The 2016 Holiday Gift Program was 

a huge success! We had over 20 volunteers 

help organize more than 20,000 toys for 50 

tribes and organizations across the country.  

This year, one of the little girls came up 
to me and asked me if I was really 
Santaõs helper. I told her yes and she 
said, òthatõs amazing!ó The truth is,  
without the donation from Walking 
Shield, we would not be able to help as 
many families that we do during the 

holiday season.ó 

 


